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POLICE

TERRITORIAL POLICING

Mr Javid Akhter

G Food Store

1-3 Glengall Road
Kilburn

NW6 7EL

Dear Mr Akhter

QK - Brent Borough
QD - Licensing Department

Wembley Police Station
603 Harrow Road
Wembley

HAO 2HH

Telephone: 020 8733 3206

Mobile 07500959435
Facsimile: 020 8733 3101
Email: Nicola.mcdonaid
@met.police.uk
www.met.police.uk

Your ref:
Our ref:

6th Aug 2012

| am investigating an allegation under section 141 Licensing Act 2003.

I am requiring a copy of the CCTV footage from the premises covering the
period from 1500 hours (3:00pm) on Saturday 28th July 2012 to 1630 hours
(4:30pm) Saturday 28th July 2012 and from 1330Hrs (1:30pm) on Sunday 5th
August 2012 to 1530Hrs (3:30pm) on Sunday 5th August 2012 for all the
cameras but in particular that covering the point of sale of alcohol and the

entrance door.

Please contact me on the above number if you have any queries on this

matter and when the footage is ready for collection.

Yours sincerely

Nicola McDonald
Licensing Constable
Brent Police



Javed Akhtar
G. Food
1-3 Glengall Road
Kilburn
NW6 7EL
Nicola Mcdonald. -Date 21/08/12
Borough Licensing Department
Wembley Police Station
603 Harrow Road
Wembley
HAO 2HH

Dear PC Mcdonald,

Thank you for your letter dated 6" August 2012. As | know the cctv
has to be operating at all times in my store. We have had no
problems in this store.

Therefore we have not had to obtain copies for yourselves before.
Unfortunately | accidently deleted the footage when trying to get
copies.

| know this is not acceptable and | apologise and it will not happen
again in future.

Please | do apologise again.

Thank you
Yours sincerely
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Javed Akhtar



